Hello

| wish to object strongly to the planning application for the telephone exchange at Minerva House which is just yards
fro m my flat. My bedroom and kitchen are on the same side as Minerva house. There would obviously be a loss of
light due to these proposed works as that building would be higher than my building. It would also affect the light in
our garden.i can see nothing but grief and stress for 2 and a half years and that's if everything went to schedule. This
building is simply too close for this project to go ahead.

| await you response.

Eunic Green (flat 9 Chenies st Chambers)



